Fundraising Projects
While Cross Plains Babe Ruth is a non-profit organization; in order to continue to compete at a high level we must fundraise for equipment, and upkeep to the existing fields.

Completed Fund Raising:
· New batting cages
· New scoreboard on small diamond
· Upgrades to the fields
· New lights
· New concession stand
· New scoreboard for big field

Fundraising Opportunities:
· Indoor batting cage
· Two (2) new baseball fields
· Improvements to Gorst Memorial Field
· Speaker System
· New Turf

If you would like to help us secure the Cross Plains Baseball Program, your donations are truly appreciated.  Please contact Stan Nonn – 608-798-2020 or Jim Nonn – 608-798-4769

I would like to contribute to the following project:

Name of project:.                                                          .

Name of business:.                                                       .

Contact name:.                                                             .

Amount of contribution:.                                           .

